VICTOR J CINTRON

MARY H CINTRON

103 BAYBERRY RD

ALTAMONTE SPRINGS, FL 32714-2044

REF: Pool Enclosure at 105 Bayberry Rd

I Victor Cintron and Heather Cintron residing at 103 Bayberry Rd adjacent to Paul Holmes at 105
Bayberry Rd. am writing this letter in support and agreement with the replacement of the pool
enclosure. We understand that there should be a 10 ft variance and that the previous enclosure
was set at 7.2 ft and do not have any issues with it being back to its original placement prior to
hurricane lan.

If you have any questions or need anything else please feel free to contact me directly at my
mobile 407-782-4198.

Sincerely,
Veedsn 9 Cntion

Victor Cintron



